
 
 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Civil Service Commission 

meeting of Monday, May 20, 2024 was adjourned to Monday, 

June 10, 2024 for a regular meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Council Chamber of City Hall.  

 

The meeting of May 27, 2024 is dark due to Memorial Day. 


